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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: March 2015 

Re: Board Report 

  The end of February was very exciting for our boys’ basketball teams. Both of our teams went 
in the tournament as the number two seeds. They both played their way into the championship games. 
They fought hard in both of the games and came up just short, and brought home 2

nd
 place in both the 

7
th
 and 8

th
 grade.  

 We will be starting track season on the 16
th
 of March. Currently we have 51 student athletes 

signed up to participate. I am very excited for these numbers and hope to see all of them start and 
finish the 2015 season. 

 

  

 


